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Dear Parents / Carers 

I hope you had a restful break. It has been lovely to welcome the children back this week, and as 

always they have settled back into school routines and learning so well.   

We have an exciting term ahead of us and Mrs Godly is currently organising a whole school trip to 

Rock & Rapids which will be fully subsidised using PE Premium funding.  How exciting! 

In light of the recent online safety bill there are many new aspects which are set to further protect 

children online, one of which is making social media companies legally responsible for keeping 

children and young people safe including enforcing age limits and age checking measures.  

We really would urge you to be highly vigilant to what your children are accessing online and to 
see below the recommendations for the ages to use various apps and online platforms. 
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We have heard lots about the presents that children received for Christmas and many children, of 

all ages will have received gifts such as tablets, phones and other devices that will enable them to 

access the internet and create and share images for the first time, or an ‘upgrade’ on their current 

device(s) to make this even more available and accessible.  Equally, many children will have spent 

a great amount of time online over the Christmas break including time exploring aspects such as 

Artificial Intelligence.  

We are finding that more and more of our time is being taken up investigating and trying to resolve 

issues from online activity outside of school between children. We will of course continue to ensure 

that online safety is a high priority, however as a Federation we cannot police what happens on 

devices within the home environment. 

It is an ongoing priority across the Woodland Federation to keep children safe online. 

For additional guidance and support, please refer to the Safeguarding and Online Safety pages on 
the school website. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

 

Mrs V Fenemore 

 

 

 



 

 

DIARY DATES 
W/C 8TH JANUARY 2024 

 

Saturday 6th January 

 

 Deadline for booking before school club and school meals for 

the w/c 15th January  

Monday 8th January 

 

 School door opens at 8:45am and will shut promptly at 

8:55am so that children are in class ready to start their 

learning at 9am, late arrivals will need to be signed in, in the 

admin office 

Tuesday 9th January 

 

 PE kit today: Class 1 & Class 2 

 

Wednesday 10th Jan  

Thursday 11th January 

 

 PE kit today: Class 2 

 

Friday 12th January 
 PE kit today: Class 1 

 Deadline for consent Y5&Y6 Netball match at Winkleigh 

Saturday 13th January 
 Deadline for booking before school club and school meals for 

the w/c 22nd January  

Emails sent this week:  Preschool Newsletter & Topic Web. Reception Newsletter & Topic Web, Class 1 Newsletter 

Spring Term. Class 2 Newsletter Spring Term. Scaffolding. 



 

 

ADMISSIONS 
STARTING SCHOOL IN SEPT 2024 

 



 

 

AUTUMN/WINTER MENU 
  

Check calendar for deadline dates. 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 



 

 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for 

Kings Nympton Primary School, which entitles 

your child/ren to receive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

 Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

 Income support 

 Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

 Income-related employment and support allowance 

 Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

 Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the Citizen Portal Devon  

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot  

of your confirmation to  

admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Class 1 who 

are eligible are encouraged to apply 

as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Free School Meals! 

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE

